
 
 

 

Daily COVID-19 Update to NSDA Members – 

Monday, May 25, 2020 
 

 

 

The NSDA will endeavour to provide a weekday COVID-19 update to members 

with short news bullet points in four identified areas. 

• Return to Practice: pieces are all in place and all eyes and ears are on 

the Chief Medical Officer of Health 

• Pandemic Insurance: expecting an update this week from CDSPI on the 

number of NSDA claims submitted and in process. We’ve heard 

anecdotally about more members being contacted on Friday past 

• Government Support: Letters have been sent to all provincial MLAs and 

will now go to our assigned media contact dentists to arrange follow-up 

meetings; an announcement on tele-dentistry is forthcoming 

• Other: CDA is working with the Canadian Life and Health Insurance 

Association (CLHIA) about claims for additional costs related to 

enhanced PPE requirements as dentists return to practice 

   

 


